
 

 

 WHO:  Transportation Directors and Trainers 

WHEN:  Monday, August 10, 2020  10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting  

+1 929-341-4269   United States, New York City (Toll)  

Conference ID: 380 085 031#   
 

This presentation will provide you with an overview of the final rule from the 

Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) regarding the NEW 

mandatory requirements for the Entry Level Driver Training Rule. 

 

This ruling was initially anticipated to be mandatory in January 2020, however, 

FMCSA has delayed the mandatory start date until January 2022.   

 

All NEW commercial operators will be required to receive this training, which will 

include classroom and behind-the-wheel training prior to being able to schedule a 

road test with the Department of Motor Vehicles to obtain the temporary training 

permit.   

 

Districts will need to determine, on an individual basis, if they intend to provide 

the training with district instructors, send trainees to another district, or send 

trainees to a training facility.  This overview will give you the pertinent details to 

assist you in making that determination.   

 

CDE has already developed the training materials and will be providing on-line 

instruction and review of the materials prior to distributing them to the 

districts/charters that intend to become certified instructors.  

 

CDE will be providing an in-depth review of the teaching material (i.e. slide 

presentation, tests, etc.) over the next several weeks prior to sending the training 

materials to the providers.  Once the intended instructors have completed the in-

depth review, they will be provided with a thumb drive with all the current 

teaching materials - free of charge. 
 

Class dates and times for the in-depth review of the current  
ELDT training materials wil l  be sent out soon.  Please note 
that registration will  be required for these classes.  

If you have questions regarding 
this invitation or  future classes 
pertaining to the FMCSA Entry 
Level Driver Training (ELDT)  Rule, 
please contact 
 
Susan M Miller 
Miller_s@cde.state.co.us 
 
Or 
 
Fred Stewart 
Stewart_f@cde.state.co.us 
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